
 
Sirs, 
In reference to the following document: 
 
DRAFT TEMPLATE FOR THE WRITTEN CONFIRMATION FOR ACTIVE SUBSTANCES IMPORTED 
INTO THE EUROPEAN UNION FOR MEDICINAL PRODUCTS FOR HUMAN USE 
 
Which is open for 
 
PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
 
I am answering of behalf of SSFA (a scentific non profit association) 
registered as n. 84974007808-76. 
 
This is to inform you that we agree on the proposed document and its 
template. 
Regards. 
Domenico Criscuolo 
 
Domenico Criscuolo, MD, PhD, FFPM 
Past President SSFA 
 
 


